MAR 7 178

Dr. Paul Jennings
Division of Fngineering
and Applied Science
California Institute of Technology
Pasedena, California 91125

Dear Paul:

Tnclosed please find a slightly revised (and approved) version of
the extended abstract I presented at the Rancho Sante Fe meeting.
Do you know when and where the abstracts will be published?

I thoucht it was a good meeting and hope that NRC seismologists would
also be invited to participate in any further sessions of tuis group.

DISTRIBUTION: Sincerely,
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